 
September 10, 2017Date

Dear Senator________________________
OR
Dear Representative_______________________ 


As a person of faith, I strongly object to the decision of President Trump to rescind the DACA program. The 780,000 “dreamers” (those who have received deferred action) are good, generous, talented and hard-working individuals. We know many of them personally in our churches, neighborhoods and schools. 
The Bible calls us to “welcome the stranger.” In this case the young people we are welcoming are people who have lived in our community since they were children. DACA gave them a chance to continue their education, to get jobs to support themselves and to stay here in their home. 
Now, after President Trump’s decision to end the executive action, it’s clear that we need Congress to act. That’s why I ask you to act quickly and compassionately to pass the “Dream Act of 2017,” H.R.3440 and S. 1615.  This bipartisan legislation is fair and moral, and it’s just the right thing to do.

Thank you for your time and your support on this important issue.

Sincerely yours,
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